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Tibbs, Christine

From: Nicole Myers <jerkandlime@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 4:12 PM
To: Tibbs, Christine

**Please be cautious**  
This email originated from outside of The City of Delray Beach. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Happy New Year to you too..   
 
 
Just a follow up on my project with you  .. I am still  waiting on The master permit be approve to start my inspection 
..it  should  be by next week the building department explained .. .. ….   
 
Dan who also works with the CRA  doing the installation for the  fire  alarm system .. He’s also doing my fire alarm 
system .. he stated that he also have file for a permit  .. separate from me  … that is  week processes . And two day to 
installation ..  
 
The electrical part  is almost finish  inspection will be set up for next week  
 
The hood system is ordered .. because of the holiday it’s going to take 2 weeks to come in .. from Alabama   
   
.. the  plumber just got back in town .. he will be meeting with me  today at 430 .. I will give u  update after our meeting  
 
..  
I am requesting additional 2/3 weeks on the build period if possible .. thank you  


